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Greetings all. Today’s Bulletin is about the 
new inclusions on the 'look up and live' app. 
 
The significant hazards associated with operating 
cranes near overhead powerlines cannot be 
overstated. 
 
Overhead powerlines carry extremely high-voltage 
electricity, and any contact between a crane and a 
powerline can result in severe injuries, fatalities, and 
damage to equipment. 
 

 
 

Remaining vigilant and following strict safety 
guidelines is crucial for the prevention of accidents 
and ensuring the well-being of everyone involved. 
 
The lookupandlive.com mapping application assists in 
lift planning. 
 
This tool may help minimise contact and reduce the 
risk of injury or death from electrocution and damage 
to equipment and to the electricity network. 

 

 
And the good news is that Victoria’s overhead 
powerlines are now included. 
 
For more information on No-Go Zones (CICA Safety 
Bulletin #285), Avoiding Electrocution (CICA Safety 
Bulletin #312) and the Vital Role of Spotters (CICA 
Safety Bulletin #318), please see go to the 'Past 
Safety Bulletins' page on the CICA website. 
 
If you would like to subscribe to these safety bulletins 
please send an email here. 
 
To download a hard copy or for past CICA Safety 
Bulletins, click here. 
 
To find out about the benefits of becoming a CICA 
Member, click here.  
 
To become a CICA Member, click here. 
 
Stay Safe and Vigilant! - CICA 
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